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September 9, 2004 
 
 

NOTICE RESCHEDULING PREHEARING CONFERENCE 
(Set for Wednesday, September 29, 2004, 1:30 p.m.) 

 
 
RE: In the Matter of the Review of Unbundled Loop and Switching Rates; the 

Deaveraged Zone Rate Structure, and Unbundled Network Elements, 
Transport, and Termination (Non-recurring costs) 
Docket No. UT-033034 

 
 
TO ALL THE PARTIES: 
 
On June 7, 2004, the Commission issued a notice continuing the prehearing 
conference scheduled for June 8, 2004, to September 15, 2004.  Due to a 
scheduling conflict, the prehearing conference of September 15 is rescheduled to 
September 29, 2004. 
 
NOTICE IS GIVEN That the prehearing conference now scheduled in this 
docket for September 15, 2004, is rescheduled to Wednesday, September 29, 
2004, at 1:30 p.m., in Room 108, Chandler Plaza Building, 1300 S. Evergreen 
Park Drive S.W., Olympia, Washington.  If you are unable to attend the 
prehearing conference in person, you may attend via the Commission's 
teleconference bridge line, 360-664-3846. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
THEODORA M. MACE 
Administrative Law Judge 


